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UPDATE ON STATUS OF USMX-ILA NEGOTIATIONS 
 
 
 
LYNDHURST, NJ (SEPTEMBER 13, 2024) – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
“There has been no further progress on Master Contract negotiations – we remain committed to the 
bargaining process and need the ILA to return to the table. 
  
While there are fewer than three weeks remaining until the expiration of our current agreement – if 
the ILA is willing to meet – it is still possible to agree to terms on a new Master Contract.   
  
We need to sit down and negotiate a new agreement that avoids an unnecessary and costly 
strike that will be detrimental to both sides.” 
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